

City of Jarrell City Council

Notice of Possible Quorum

Notice is hereby given that some of the members of the City Council may attend the Retirement Reception for Police Chief Marc Owens on:

Friday, June 5, 2020, from 2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Being held at Jarrell City Hall, 161 Town Center Blvd., Jarrell, TX 76537.

A possible quorum of the City Council members may be in attendance.

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the City Council;

No formal action can be taken by the City Council during this event.

CERTIFICATION

I certify that the above Notice of Possible Quorum of the City of Jarrell City Council was posted on the city's website at www.cityofjarrell.com and on the Bulletin Board located at Jarrell City Hall 161 Town Center Blvd, Jarrell, Texas

Posted on June 2, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. Posted by: Dianne Peace, Municipal Clerk	
I, Dianne Peace certify that the above Agenda of the Jarrell City Council was removed from the Bulletin Board located at Jarrell City Hall; 161 Town Center Blvd. in Jarrell, Texas on:	
Removed on, 2020 at City of Jarrell, Texas	am/pm
	Removed by: Dianne Peace, Municipal Clerk